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News release 
 

Scholarship fund aims to improve return-to-work 
outcomes for injured workers 

 

Richmond, B.C. (March 8, 2019) — WorkSafeBC and the Pacific Coast University for 

Workplace Health Sciences (PCU-WHS) announced a scholarship initiative today designed to 

encourage and support students pursuing a career in disability management. 

 

The two-year pilot project commits up to $150,000 per year to allow a maximum of 25 

students with the relevant prerequisites to transfer into the Bachelor of Disability  

Management degree program at PCU-WHS. Each student will be awarded $6,000, covering 

most of the tuition costs for each year of the two-year program. 

 

“These scholarships will ultimately help workers who’ve been injured access highly trained 

and qualified professionals to support their transition back to employment,” says Lee Loftus, 

vice chair of WorkSafeBC’s Board of Directors. “Effective return-to-work programs are 

critical to maintaining an injured worker’s physical, mental, and financial health.” 

 

Disability-management professionals collaborate with workers, employers, unions, health 

care providers, and workers’ compensation boards to maintain injured workers’ connections 

to their workplaces during recovery, and facilitate their safe, early return to work. 

 

“One of my top priorities is to ensure that injured or ill workers get the resources and 

support they need,” says Minister of Labour Harry Bains. “This scholarship program supports 

that priority, by helping fill a gap in B.C.’s workforce, increasing the availability of skilled 

workers in disability management, and ensuring graduates have a consistently high  

standard of practice.” 

 

“The applied bachelor qualification offered by PCU-WHS is the first of its kind nationally and 

internationally,” says Wolfgang Zimmermann, President of Pacific Coast University for 

Workplace Health Sciences. “It focuses on the core competencies required to help 

workplaces develop a culture of accommodation and successfully maintain employment for 

workers who acquire a mental or physical health impairment.” 

 

Students will be eligible for the scholarship after completing a two-year diploma or other 

prerequisites in a range of disciplines, but preferably in human resources, occupational 

health and safety, health care, social work, or business. 

 

Detailed information is available on the PCU-WHS website. 

https://www.pcu-whs.ca/programs/bdm/
https://www.pcu-whs.ca/programs/bdm/
https://www.pcu-whs.ca/programs/bdm/
https://www.pcu-whs.ca/
https://www.pcu-whs.ca/programs/bdm/worksafebc-pcu-whs-scholarship-pilot-project/
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WorkSafeBC is an independent provincial statutory agency governed by a Board of Directors 

appointed by the provincial government. The organization serves approximately 2.4 million 

workers and 238,000 employers throughout British Columbia. In administering the Workers’ 

Compensation Act, the organization is accountable to the public through the provincial 

government. 

 

Pacific Coast University for Workplace Health Sciences is a statutory, not-for-profit, degree- 

granting education and research institution for the special purpose of creating and 

disseminating new knowledge including applied research in the fields of workplace safety, 

health promotion, return to work and disability management, rehabilitation and disability 

leadership studies. 
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